
 
 
 
 

  
 
  
      

  
       

 
 

  
 
   
 
   
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
  
 
  
   
  
 
     
   
  
   
  
 

 
   
 
   
    
 
   
   

 
  
   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
It has been a pleasure 

watching your children learn 

and grow!  We wish them the 

best as they continue on to 

Kindergarten!  

mailto:maryjkramer1@gmail.com
mailto:gibbon7@sbcglobal.net

